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Resumption of Operations Notification 
 
University of Utah (the “Station”), Roosevelt, UT, respectfully submits this notification of Resumption of 
Operations to its as-licensed parameters as of Wednesday, June 14, 2023.  On May 16, 2023, the Station 
experienced a failure of a cooling fan at its remote transmitter site that rendered its licensed transmitter  
inoperable. After waiting for the snow-pack to sufficiently retreat, the Station was able to make the 
necessary repairs and return to as-licensed, full power service.  
 
Accordingly, with KUOU’s return to full power service at its licensed site and parameters, the Station can 
now return to its as-licensed FM parameters per BLED-20101108AEH.  


